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What have we been doing this week? 
 

Here are some of our favourite moments: 
 

 

 

 
 

You can hammer in 
the nails, but a strong 
thumb works just as 
well. 

 

Jack writes a story 
on the interactive 
whiteboard. 
 

 

Aurora and Rosie 
construct a café at 
the brick shed. 

 
 

 

Mud, mud, 
glorious mud! 

 
 
 

 

 

Kit sponge prints 
some rustly, 
brown autumn 
leaves.  

 
Amos volunteered 
to try on some 
protective uniform 
when the Police 
visited us. 

 

Characteristics of 
Effective Learning 

 

Playing and Exploring:  
‘I can respond to new experiences.’ 
We encourage children to investigate 
and to ‘have a go’. Sophie is our 
budding fast response driver. 
 

 

 Bonfire night 
 

Wishing all our little 
crackers enjoy a 
‘whizz-bang-pop’ 
filled Firework 
Night! 
 

 
 

But please stay 
safe and follow the 
firework code. 

We were lucky enough to enjoy a visit from 
the Fire Brigade. Valentine thinks the nozzle 
for the water hose is heavy and Victor agrees. 

 
 

 
 


